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Silverwood Heights Neighbourhood Traffic Review 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the report of the General Manager, Transportation & Utilities Department dated 
May 14, 2018, be received as information. 

 
History 
At the May 14, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of 
the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities dated May 14, 2018 was considered. 
 
Your Committee was advised that the Community Associations were missed being 
notified of the Traffic Review document when it was before the Standing Policy 
Committee on Transportation and, therefore, is being provided to City Council at this 
time. 
 
Attachment 
May 14, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities. 


